

## BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

8<sup>th</sup> November 2023

**Parent Governor Election** 

Dear Parents / Carers,

Do you want to be involved in the shaping and development of Bearwood?

Do you want the opportunity to make a valuable contribution?

The Local Governing Board of Bearwood Primary & Nursery School currently has a vacancy for a Parent Governor and would warmly welcome a new parent member who feels able to support and sustain the work that has been done so far in the shaping and development of your child's school. I am, therefore, writing to invite you to put yourself forward for election as a Parent Governor at Bearwood.

As a new Parent Governor, you can be assured of the opportunity to work with a successful and experienced team of governors who will offer you every support and encouragement in your new role with us. Training in this important role is available in school as part of our Governor Induction Programme and from Hamwic Education Trust and BCP Council.

If you are interested in making a valuable contribution to the education of our pupils by becoming a Parent Governor, please could you complete the Governor Application Form and return it by Monday, 20<sup>th</sup> November 2023. Please ensure that you have read the Summary of Regulations to ensure that you are eligible to serve as a Governor prior to submitting the application form.

Should you wish to find out more about the work of Governors and the Governance Board and how, by becoming involved, you can play an important part in the school and the education of our children, please see the information sheet. Alternatively, if you wish to discuss the role please contact the school office providing your contact details so that we can contact you to arrange an informal meeting.

Yours sincerely

P. Rushlon.

Patricia Rushton
Clerk to the Governors













